
 
 

 

3 May 2024       Record no. 24/109634 
        Contact: Anthony Johnson 
        Phone: 0409886011 
  
Victorian School Building Authority 
Manager Planning Services 
  
  
To whom it may concern 
  
Building Blocks Capacity Building Grant - Letter of Support for Nunawading Christian 
College 
  
The City of Whitehorse is pleased to confirm its support for Nunawading Christian College’s 
Building Blocks Capacity Grant application. 
  
We understand that Nunawading Christian College proposes to build a new three -room 
(total 99 place) Early Learning Centre, to replace its existing 66 place single room Early 
Learning Centre. The facility will be located on the college grounds situated off Laughlin 
Avenue, Nunawading and connected to the school. It is expected to be operational in 2026. 
  
The City of Whitehorse is working with the Department of Education to ensure all three and 
four-year-old children have access to kindergarten programs. The proposed Nunawading 
Christian College facility will assist in meeting increasing kindergarten demand in the 
Nunawading SA2 and we therefore support the grant application. 
  
Should you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me directly on ph 
0409886011 or email tony.johnson@whitehorse.vic.gov.au 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
  
Anthony Johnson 
Manager Health & Family Service 

 

 

Tony Johnson  
Manager Health & Family Services 
Municipal Recovery Manager 
Health and Family Services 
Community Services Directorate 
Email: tony.johnson@whitehorse.vic.gov.au 
Ph: (03) 9262 6442   Mobile: 0409 886011 
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